
 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Branch Relocation of 

Hang Seng Bank (China) Limited Shunde Sub-branch 
 

 
01 Nov 2019 

 

Dear Customers, 

 

Thank you for your continued trust and support to Hang Seng Bank 

(China) Limited Shunde Sub-branch! 

 

In order to bring you a better service experience, Hang Seng Bank 

(China) Limited Shunde Sub-branch will be relocated to Unit 3202、

3203、3204, 32F, Building 1 of Poly International Financial Center, 

No. 3 Guotai South Road, Dehe Residents Committee, Daliang 

Street Office, Shunde District, Foshan on November 11, 2019.  

 
We will continue to provide our comprehensive range of banking services. 
We highly appreciate your understanding, trust and long-term support to 
Hang Seng Bank (China) Limited.  
 
Should you have any queries or require any assistance, please contact us 
at 0757-29829555 or our Customer Service Hotline 8008 30 8008 / 4008 30 
8008.  
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